Respondents welcomed the proposals relating to the provision of nursery education and under 8s day care and childminding.

The majority of respondents were happy with the proposed three year period between inspections and felt that it would lead to a more integrated and consistent approach to inspections.  There were however a smaller number of respondents who wanted more frequent inspections for all settings.

Respondents were content that providers of childcare and nursery education should notify parents of forthcoming inspections.  A small number of respondents felt that there should be no exemptions and that all parents should be notified of inspections in all settings.

There was widespread support for the proposals that all parents receive a copy of the report from their provider. However a large number of respondents were concerned that the cost of doing this was prohibitive and suggested alternative ways of letting parents access the report such as displaying a copy in the setting or via the internet. 

Most respondents agreed that the partial regulatory impact assessment accurately judged the impact of the regulations and raised few concerns.   The majority of respondents agreed with the terms of the draft addendum to the national standards and again raised few concerns.
